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Beginner Lessons 
 

Free 
 

 
Beginner lessons for those wishing to learn 
the basics of the game will happen on 
  
December 6th, and December 13th.   
 
Lessons will begin at 1:00 p.m. at the 
pickleball courts behind the pool.   
 
Please wear appropriate clothing and 
running shoes.  Paddles and balls will be 
supplied. 
 
Regular scheduled lessons will commence in 
the new year.  Please check the website for 
our new schedule that will show all play, 
lessons, and tournaments. 

 


